Refraction and Copay Policy

(Medicare and Medicare Advantage patients)

Refraction / Prescription for new glasses : Please note that
due to Medicare’s policy, your Medical insurance will not pay for
a prescription for new glasses for any reason. If you wish to have
a Refraction / Prescription for new glasses at the time of your
exam the fee is $25.00 payable on the day of service.

*Medicaid supplement to Medicare and some BCBS primary
policies are the only exceptions.

If you have Vision Insurance and wish to have a routine,
complete exam for new glasses and / or contact lenses we will
gladly schedule you an appointment with Dr. Debra Denton 0.D.
our staff Optometrist who participates with most vision
insurance plans.

Copay / Deductibles: Many insurance companies apply copays
and deductibles. Please be advised that all insurance copays and
known deductibles are payable on the date of service. We reserve
the right to request payment prior to your appointment. Thank
you.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these policies
please feel free to request to speak to our billing office or our Office
Manager. Thank You.



